
 

Dear Potential Board Member,  
 
RE: MARYBOROUGH HIGHLAND SOCIETY BOARD NOMINATION 
 

Thank you for your interest in nominating for the Board of Management of the Highland Society. 
 

To be eligible to nominate for the Board of the Highland Society, you must have been a fully financial 
member for at least 12 months. 
 

In accordance with the Constitution of the Maryborough Highland Society, if the number of 
nominations exceeds the number of vacancies to be filled, a ballot shall be held 7 days prior to the 
Annual General Meeting that being Friday the 2nd October 2020 (ballot day).  Due to Covid19 
restrictions any election this year will be done via post. 
 

Each nominee is given the opportunity to provide a statement of up to one A4 page for inclusion in 
a Special Edition of the Tartan Chatter for fellow Members to peruse.  We ask that this statement 
be submitted with a photo on the day of your nomination.  
 

The successful candidate(s) will be welcomed to the 163nd Annual General Meeting on Friday 9th 
October (likely to be postponed) and the first board meeting is scheduled to be held on Thursday 
15th October 2020. 
 

The statement in support of your nomination might indicate why you want to nominate for the 
Board and provide a list of the skills and competencies you would bring to the Board. 
 

The following is a list of qualities that you might consider addressing in your statement to members:- 
a) Having good communication skills 
b) Ability to understand and respond to members’ needs 
c) Ability to read and understand financial statements 
d) Be able to work as a team player 
e) Have the opportunity and commitment to devote appropriate time to Board matters 
 

Thank you again for your interest in nominating for the Board. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Malcolm Blandthorn 
General Manager 
 


